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I believe that the current Heritage Act is suitable in maintaining heritage properties. 
 
I do not support the dilution of the application of that Act.  In fact i would prefer that  more heritage 
properties were preserved.   
 
Historic buildings and streetscapes are valuable assets in our communities. Once these are 
destroyed and disappear, they are forever gone.   Too often their value to their communities has 
been ignored and disregarded, in favour of economics and the wishes of developers. 


